
Knowing the growing number of derelict vessels continue to grow in Oregon on our waterways this problem is not going to resolve 
itself. As I write this I know of vessels currently clogging our beautiful water ways from St. Helens to Gresham/Troutdale. These 
vessels take away from our enjoyment, access, safety, ability to use our water ways, etc. I fully support this bill and look forward to 
Oregon taking steps to better protect our water ways!


